Three Forks Baptist Association
Missions Team
May 20, 2021
Meeting Notes

The Three Forks Baptist Association Mission Team held a meeting on May 20, 2021. In attendance were: Wesley Smith, Jennifer Waldorf, George Wright, and Jackie Lawrence. George Wright opened the meeting in prayer. 

High Country Impact packets were sent out in early April. These packets included a list of potential projects, a list of agencies churches could call to see if they need assistance from churches, a sticker, a promotional flyer, and a letter encouraging them to participate. George Wright also encouraged churches to participate during the Mission Team report at the Spring Semi-Annual meeting. 

The team decided that the Association will provide shirts for this year’s participants, as we have done in the past. The shirts this year will be Heather Gray with the same logo as last year. Jackie Lawrence will ask Max Smith if he is willing to print the shirts again this year. The soft deadline for shirt orders will be August 2. The hard deadline will be August 9. 

The Association itself will not be coordinating a project for the churches this year. It is anticipated that, seeing as High Country Impact is to be held on September 11, and due to the recent tragedy here in Boone regarding the police officer deaths, there will be several churches who wish to honor law enforcement and other first responders in some way. In order to ensure that churches are not duplicating efforts, to allow churches to partner with one another if they would like to work on the same project, and to allow churches to network and exchange ideas, it was determined that we would hold a coordinator’s meeting. It was decided that the coordinator’s meeting would be held on Sunday, June 27 at 3:00 pm. 

Jackie Lawrence dismissed the meeting with prayer. 

Post meeting note: Jordan Caddell also stopped by after the meeting to discuss Deep Impact.  Deep Impact will be talking place in Boone at the end of July in 2022. 
